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Submission deadline: April 15, 2020 

 
The fourth annual meeting of CEBRA’s International Finance and Macroeconomics program is joint 
with CEPR and Sveriges Riksbank, and will be held in Stockholm, Sweden, on October 1-2, 2020.  The 
meeting will focus on the interaction between exchange rates and monetary policy. 
 
Hélène Rey (London Business School and CEPR) and Philip Lane (European Central Bank and CEPR) 
will deliver keynote speeches.  
 
The conference aims to bring together high-quality research providing new insights on the economics 
of exchange rate adjustment and its interaction with monetary and other stabilization policies. We 
invite researchers to submit empirical and theoretical contributions on topics related, but not limited, 
to the role of exchange rate movements as shock absorbers or sources of macroeconomic and 
financial instability, monetary policy design in small open economies, the international transmission 
of monetary policy, distributional effects of exchange rate movements, and exchange rates and 
global imbalances.  
 
The deadline for submissions is April 15, 2020.  Please send drafts of completed papers in pdf format 
to conference@riksbank.se. Authors of accepted papers will be informed by May 15, 2020.  
Accommodation expenses will be covered for authors and discussants by Sveriges Riksbank. 
Participants are encouraged to fund their own travel expenses from other sources as only limited 
funding is available.   
 
The organizing committee consists of Philippe Bacchetta (University of Lausanne and CEPR), Daria 
Finocchiaro (Uppsala University and Sveriges Riksbank), Galina Hale (UC Santa Cruz, Federal Reserve 
Bank of San Francisco, CEBRA and CEPR), Ulf Söderström (Sveriges Riksbank), and Karl Walentin 
(Sveriges Riksbank). The program and other information about the conference will be posted on the 
Riksbank website (www.riksbank.se/en/research/conferences), which also contains information 
about past Riksbank conferences. Questions can be directed to conference@riksbank.se. 
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